@I |€I e:l

Park and Lane of QA+M Architecture now licensed architects
February 15, 2019 - Connecticut

Brian Park

Michael Lane

Farmington, CT According to QA+M Architecture, Brian Park and Michael Lane have passed the
architectural registration examination and are licensed architects in the state now.

Park joined the firm in 2012. His experience includes work on a variety of projects with a focus on
community buildings and multifamily housing. He is currently serving as project architect on QA+M’s
Branford Community Center Project, as well as multiple affordable housing renovation projects in
Willimantic.



Lane, too, joined the firm in 2012. Lane specializes in multifamily residential design and
incorporating green technology to minimize the environmental impact. He is currently working on the
Newtown Community and Senior Center and the Bristol Memorial Blvd. Magnet School.
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